
From: PublicWorks PublicWorks <PublicWorks@co.whatcom.wa.us> 
Date: December 1, 2009 4:11:48 PM PST (CA) 
To: Dn Pettipas <dnp@interchange.ubc.ca> 
Subject: Re: Point Roberts Recycling and Refuse Company 
 
I would like to tell you that your email to the utc had an incorrect address.  It should be 
pingram@utc.wa.gov.  There was an s after wa. 
 

Dn Pettipas <dnp@interchange.ubc.ca> 11/29/2009 7:36 PM >>> 
Greetings, 
 
We are writing to you with regard to Point Roberts roadside garbage   
and recycling services.  As property owners on the Point 
for the last twelve years we would like to recommend that Point   
Recycling be given a license to provide on-call special clean-up   
services as part of their Transfer Station operations.  We take care to 
recycle our paper, plastic and cardboard,  compost our wet food garbage, 
and haul the rest to the Transfer Station. 
There are a number of possibilities for Point Roberts recycling for   
example having a Sunday bottle recycling depot at the Market or other 
Gulf/Tyee Road central station, among other reasonable plans for the   
community.  We feel confident that the County is capable of devising 
a reasonable system design for our small community. 
 
We thank you for the opportunity to comment, 
Regards, Dn Pettipas and Ted Polkinghorne 
531 Calder Drive, 
Point Roberts, Washington 

 


